
TO HONOR AND CELEBRATE THE BETTER ANGELS OF OUR NATURE

It’s time to more fully tell  
America’s story.

Honoring the founding of the Peace Corps in 1961  
and those American ideals and values symbolized by Peace Corps service

Peace Corps Park



Artist Larry Kirkland and Michael Vergason Landscape 
Architects have designed a compelling commemorative work, 
inspiring engagement and constructive interaction with peoples 
throughout the world. To learn more about the design, visit 
PeaceCorpsCommemorative.org. 

The Peace Corps 
Commemorative will 
symbolically reaffirm 
America’s compassion, 
generosity and 
perseverance —  
our shared humanity 
and commitment to 
helping others,  
at home and abroad.



TO HONOR AND CELEBRATE THE BETTER ANGELS OF OUR NATURE

Within easy walking distance of the US Capitol, 
National Mall and Union Station, the Commemorative 
will welcome and invite visitors to reflect on a different 
manifestation of the nation’s historic ideals, values and 
experiences exemplified by Peace Corps service.

By living and working  
with others in the spirit of 

mutual understanding,  
respect and trust,  

Americans have transcended 
differences in culture, faith, 

ethnicity, and economic 
disparity, striving for a better 

and more peaceful world.



Bonnie Gottlieb 
3601 Connecticut Avenue, NW 
Suite 504
Washington, DC 20008 

Scan to learn about 
ways to donate 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Roger K. Lewis, FAIA, President  
(Tunisia 1964-66) 
Architect; Professor Emeritus of Architecture, University of Maryland

Bonnie Gottlieb, Esq., Vice President & Secretary/Treasurer 
(Ivory Coast 1972-74) 
former Senior Vice President, Nareit

Tony Barclay, PhD  
(Kenya 1968-70) 
former CEO, DAI Global LLC 
former Chairman, National Peace Corps Association

Anthony Carroll 
(Botswana 1976-78) 
Co-Founder and Managing Director, Acorus Capital 
former General Counsel, Peace Corps

Hon. Sam Farr 
(Colombia 1963-65) 
U.S. Representative for California’s Central Coast 1993-2017

Janet Greig(India 1966-68) 
Chair, Board of Trustees, The Bergstrom Foundation
Director Emeritus, National Peace Corps Association

Carrie Hessler-Radelet  
(Western Samoa 1981-84) 
President & CEO, PCI Global; former Director, Peace Corps

Hon. Joseph P. Kennedy III 
(Dominican Republic 2004-06) 
US Representative for Massachusetts 4th District 2013-2021 
founder Groundwork Project

Scott Nichols  
(Morocco 1970-71) 
former Senior Vice President, Boston University 
former Associate Dean, Harvard Law School 

Aaron Williams  
(Dominican Republic 1967-70) 
Senior Advisor Emeritus, RTI International 
former Director, Peace Corps

Jeffrey M. Zell 
President & CEO, JM Zell Partners, Ltd 
Advisory Board & Council Member, Kuhn Real Estate Center 
& Whitman School of Management, Syracuse University

WITH YOUR GENEROUS  SUPPORT, 
we anticipate we will be able to break ground on  

Peace Corps Park in late 2024, and in 2025 
will celebrate this lasting reminder of 

America’s “better angels.”

INQUIRIES REGARDING FUNDRAISING, PLEASE CONTACT:
Glenn A. Blumhorst

Chief Advancement Officer
RPCV Guatemala 1988-91

NPCA President & CEO 2013-22

GBlumhorst@PeaceCorpsCommemorative.org
(443)240-4080 mobile

PeaceCorpsCommemorative.org


